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19th December 2019 

 
End of Term Shows 

A huge congratulation and well done to all the 

staff and children who took part in the Nursery, 

Reception and Year 1 and Year 2 shows.   I 

was very impressed and from feedback 

received I know parents were feeling very 

proud, if not a little teary eyed on some 

occasions. 

 

 Choir 

Our school choir has been extra busy this 

month. As well as practising for Young Voices 

they have also played key roles in the 

Pavilions’ Carol Service and  the school Carol 

Service hosted by the Reverend Alan Bradford 

from St Johns Church. On Monday they also 

attended Parkfield Nursing Home and 

entertained the residents with a range of 

Christmas songs. I would like to extend my 

thanks to Mrs Oakley & Miss Dewar for 

running our choir. 

 

Uniform Reminders 

If children are wearing boots to school we 

would ask parents to provide shoes for the 

children to wear during the day in line with 

our uniform policy and as they may also be 

more comfortable for the children. We 

would also remind parents that leggings are 

not to be worn for school uniform. 

 

St John’s Church Hillingdon 

Reverend Alan Bradford of St John’s 

Church invites Highfield Primary School 

children and Parents to Christingle & 

Carols. 

 

 

  

School Street 

The school street outside the school will start on 

Monday 20th January 2020 

 

50th Anniversary 

Next year on 19th March 2020 the school will be 

celebrating its 50th Anniversary. We are planning 

to mark the event with a number of different 

activities. We would like to ask if any parents or 

grandparents have any photos of the school from 

the last 50 years – the older the better- we would 

like to borrow them so we may copy/scan them so 

they can be used in lessons with children. If 

anyone is able to help please either hand them 

into the school office marked for the attention of 

Ms Corrigan or email them to 

office@highfield.hillingdon.sch.uk. 

 

Staff update 

After six years at Highfield we wish a sad 

goodbye to Miss Foreman our Nursery teacher. 

We would like to thank her for all her hard work 

and commitment and wish her all the very best for 

the future. 

 

I would like to thank all the staff, children and 

parents for their hard work, support and 

commitment to Highfield Primary School and 

would like to wish everyone a restful and peaceful 

Christmas. I would also like to, on behalf of all 

the staff thank families for their cards, presents 

and good wishes. I look forward to seeing 

everyone on Monday 6th January 2020. 

 

Ms Lisa Corrigan 

Headteacher 
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